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Why do we need to resort to an international code? Why did we rush to a nefarious 

code/ bill like California and now want to stop that similar bill/ code ? The wildfire map  

should have never been brought up in the manner it was. It is semi-refreshing to see 

the attempt to change the wildfire map bill/code.  How about just manage the  

forests in a proper manner. Using common sense rather than a nefarious agenda to 

start with .  


